
 

Dear Students, 

 

Hong Kong culture is very different from that of other countries in many aspects. It is very common 

for non-local students to experience Culture Shock while studying in Hong Kong. 

 

CEDARS-Campus Life Section is going to organize an online Culture Shock Challenge with our Global 

Friends Programme (GFP) Student Ambassadors. The GFP-Culture Shock Challenge is an online game 

for students to discover cultural differences between local and non-local students, and most 

importantly to understand Hong Kong culture. 

 

The Culture Shock Challenge is filled with fun icebreaker games where you can meet friends from 

around the world. By guessing the most popular responses to the Culture Shock Challenge Survey we 

have conducted earlier on, you will have a chance to win amazing prizes. Every participant will also 

receive a special gift prepared by CEDARS. 

 

Date: 19 March 2022 (Saturday) 

Time: 3:30pm – 4:15pm 

Platform: Zoom 

Registration: http://wp.cedars.hku.hk/form/cultureshockchallenge 

Closing date: 16 March 2022 (Wednesday), 12:00nn 

A confirmation email will be sent to successful registrants on 17 March. 

Enquiries: cedars@hku.hk 

 

Best regards, 

Centre of Development and Resources for Students – Campus Life Section 
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